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Club Information

President: Seth Nagy

Vice President: Ted Flemming
Secretary: Wayne Barrett
Treasurer: Tom Withem
Safety Officer: Butch Clark
Field Marshall: Keith Herold

Intro Pilots: Chris Roberts, Seth Nagy, Vic
Welland, Tom Schultz, David Hames

Contest Chairman: Vic Welland, Don
Bourdon

Meeting Activity Coordinator: Chris Roberts

A Note From The President

We should be getting into some good flying
weather this fall. There have been sone hot
days this summer. | hope we'll have good
weather for our club cookout at the
September meeting. Be sure to bring
something to fly. Spouses and friends are all
welcome. There will be plenty of food. Be
sure to bring a drink if you want something
other than water.

Happy landings — Seth

NEXT MEETING
Our next club meeting is
Tuesday, September 20 at 7:00PM
at the CAM flying site,
1200 Drag Strip Rd., Hudson, NC.

Typical Meeting Agenda

Welcome
Approve Agenda
New member applications
Reports
0 Field Officer
0 Safety Officer
0 Intro Pilots report
O Treasurer’s report
Old Business
0 Club Roster Vote
0 Dotted Line Vote
New Business
Auction / Show & Tell
Q&A



August’s Meeting Minutes

Seth called the meeting to order at 7:003PM and
welcomed everyone.

New member applications — Richard Smith was
voted in. Also, Garrett and grand-father Gary are
visiting. Garrett just made his first flight with
Seth.

July’s meeting minutes were read and approved.

Treasurer’s report — at the start of the meeting
we had $2926.59.

Field report — the field is looking good.
Safety report — “A-OK” - Butch

Meeting Activity report — Winners of the Touch
and Go were: Seth, Butch, Chris, and Terry with
9, 6, 5, and 4 rolling touches respectively.

The next meeting activity will be an end-of-
season cook out. We will start at 6:00PM and the
club will provide hot dogs, water, chili, and
condiments. Everyone is welcome to bring more
drinks, food, and deserts is you wish.

Old business — $500.00 was approved for a haul
bill for more gravel.

New business — October 8™, Hunting Creek will
hold the Bob Tillman Memorial Fly-In beginning
at 9:00AM. It will purely be a day of fun. No
planned events, just bring all your favorite
aircraft and go fly at Hunting Creek in
remembrance of a man who truly loved the
hobby. There will be free food and drinks.

New business — Thanks to Bob for making a new
windsock!

New business — We kicked around some ideas for
possible improvements to the flying site. Butch
proposed making the runway longer. | put out
the notion of adding some form of electricity,
either solar or by a generator. No decision was
made about lengthening the runway. Seth is

going to speak to Barry about the possibility of
running electric service out to us.

Meeting adjourned at 7:35 PM.



Bob Tillman
Memorial Fly-In

Saturday October 8, 2016
Hunting Creek RC Field
3846 Hunting Creek Rd.

Wilkesboro, NC 28659

www.huntingcreekrc.com/events/

Contact: Lee Parker (336-469-1569)
ripfly@aol.com

On Saturday October 8, 2016 we will hold The Bob Tillman
Memorial Fly-In beginning at 9am. This will be purely a
day of fun. No planned events, just bring all your favorite
aircraft and come fly with us in rememberance of a man
who truly loved the hobby. There will be free food and
drinks! Pass the word!!



STATESVILLE MODEL FLYERg

ALL ELECTRICFLY IN

SATURDAY OCTOBER 22, 2016

REGISTRATION AT 8 AM FLYING AT 9 AM
LANDING FEE $10.00
GENERAL PUBLIC INVITED FREE ADMISSION
FOOD & DRINKS AVAILABLE
50/50 DRAWING
CD CONTACT: ROGER STUTTS 704-450-0076

LOCATED AT SMF FIELD: 302 JOHN LONG RD STATESVILLE NC
N35 46.196" W80 47.285’



